
 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 pupils performed a fantastic Mama Mia show on Friday, we are all so very proud of you. We hope that you 

will all enjoy your next journey at Secondary School – please keep in touch as we will miss you all very much!  
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They finished the week off with a great disco. Huge thanks to Gemma Highfield at Lit Events for 

supplying the balloons and letters/numbers to create the Year 6 – it looked absolutely fantastic! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


